

**1. Present**

- Ray Morris (RM), Neil Colman (NC), Glyn Charlton (GC), Bruce Sturdy (BS), Barbara Dagger (BD), Andy Dagger (AD), Morris Little (ML), Denis Fowle (DF), Lucy Dorton (LDo), Brian Dorton (BDo), Alan White (AW), Ian Bruce (IB)

**2. Apologies**

- Lynda White (LW)

**3. Minutes of Previous Meeting**

- Agreed

**4. Previous Actions & Action Plan**

Item	Action
<p><i>V1 – Create centre with Village Green</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• DF presented draft of study proposal survey which was very good, requiring only minor amendments and style changes</li> <li>• DF to send amended softcopy to NC for style changes and printing (700 copies)</li> <li>• Aim to distribute weekend of 8<sup>th</sup> October and collect weekend of 15<sup>th</sup> October</li> <li>• GC agreed to coordinate distribution to volunteers</li> <li>• Following collection NC to analyse results</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• NC print etc</li> </ul>
<p><i>V2 – Retain and preserve Old School Hall</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• GC reported that :             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Parish Council (PC) is still unaware as to identity of new owner</li> <li>○ PC had attempted further contact/meeting with Parochial Church Council (PCC) but had received no response</li> </ul> </li> <li>• Decided that RM would write to PCC on behalf of EFPPAG asking for further detail of new owners</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• RM to draft letter</li> </ul>
<p><i>T1 – Review road signage</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• No action owner – to be retained on minutes</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Need owner</li> </ul>
<p><i>T4 – Bridge</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Agreed that Group supported general principles of John Wilson’s “Save Our Bridge” (SOB) petition, however the information presented needs to be correct (eg, width of a “white van”)</li> <li>• The view of the Group is that the purpose of the petition is to acquire professional expertise to develop a solution</li> <li>• No consensus about need for physical barriers</li> <li>• Need to clarify who is leading this initiative – John Wilson, PC, EFPPAG?</li> <li>• Does this initiative how/require PC support?</li> </ul>	

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• BD suggested that Rochester Bridge Trust may be able to provide some assistance</li> <li>• Meeting to be held with John Wilson on 20<sup>th</sup> September to discuss/clarify issues</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• BD to contact</li> <li>• RM and others to attend</li> </ul>
<i>T11 – Gateway entrances to village</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• No action owner – to be retained on minutes</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Need owner</li> </ul>
<i>CO3 – Noticeboards</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• RM progressing</li> </ul>	

#### 5. AOB

- Map data – GC has obtained softcopy PDF map and will ask Maidstone Borough Council for data
- AW confirmed that there is still £950 in Group bank account

#### 6. Next Meeting

- The next meeting will be held on Monday 24<sup>th</sup> October 2011, 1930, The White House PH